Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 11 October 2023 12:22 AM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Gerard Wilson
leifscapes@gmail.com

27 diemars Rd

Salamander Bay, NSW. 2317

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

Good day

My name is Gerard Wilson and as a youth growing up in Sydney we spent many family and school excursions visiting
the world famous blue mountians and it's attractions.

| have continued including the blue mountians as a special place in my life ever since and have relied on its
wholesome cleanliness to provide my family and myself pure water for most of my life.

It has unique and rare ecosystems as exemplified by the Blue Mountians or Dwarf Mountian Pine ( Pherosphaera
Fitzgeraldii ) in the same vein as the Wollombi Pine.

Changing or affecting the existing water tables or pollution by the proposed mining even slightly could have drastic
affects on the many and varied plant community's that this diverse world renowned ecosystems include. The affect
to the flora cannot but affect the insects and fauna and hence forth down the through the many watersheds to our
water catchments and agricultural lands.

Please consider our children's future and our states long term viability in making conservative, safe decisions that
don't endanger our resource's. The resource that is the coal won't be lost if we don't mine it with our current
technology endangering the environment that is vital for our own health and well being. This energy source is not
wasted if left till it can be safely produced and used. NSW is blessed with many coal resources, not just this one that
threatens polluting dirty water discharges.



